
Announcements 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

A Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

From May 4th to May 20th, Alaina from Health Practicum is running a toy 

drive for Children’s Hospital.  Boxes are located in the foyers at North 

and South Campuses.  We are looking for New toy donations like Uno, 

Kinetic Sand and Play-Doh.  For any additional information, Contact 

Alaina. 

Anyone interested in playing boys volleyball in the fall should attend an 

organizational meeting on Thursday, May 19th in the North Campus 

Junior study hall.  The meeting will start at 2:45pm and be finished by 

3pm.  If you are unable to attend, please contact coach Mechenich 

 
Attention Students:  As the weather warms up, we want to remind you 
that the school dress code remains in force: 
➢ Hats, hoods, and other hair coverings including bandannas cannot 

be worn. 
➢ Items of clothing of a suggestive nature are not allowed, including 

bare midriffs, exposed chest area, extremely short skirts and 
shorts, tank tops baring significant shoulder skin. Undergarments 
should not be visible. 

➢ Items of clothing with inappropriate language, including alcohol 
and drug related phrases, logos, or pictures are prohibited. 

 
 
 
 


